
From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 4:14 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Lunch provided 

  

  

Steve, 

Further in this series - OIG General Counsel Nate Wackman and I attended a Miller Shakman roundtable 

luncheon on 9/3. 

  

Please let me know if you need anything else from us on this.  

  

Best, 

Deborah 

 

  [Warning: External email] 


